Subject: Early Notice: Two back-to-back BID meetings on Thursday, July 7th
From: Jim Omahen
Date: 06/21/2016 11:13 AM

Attention BID Clean & Green Committee Members and PLUM Committee Members, and others concerned:

You are receiving this meeting announcement a bit early due to staff vacation schedules and the long July 4th weekend.

The BID will be holding two back-to-back meetings on Thursday, July 7th at the Musicians Union, 817 N. Vine St. Agendas packets
attached to this message. These meetings are:

1) Clean & Green Committee meeting starting at 2pm
2) PLUM Committee meeting starting at 3pm

Please reply back to confirm your attendance. Thanks.

Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA 90038

Ph 323.860.0088

Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org
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e Attachments-119/Clean & Green Committee meeting, 07.07.16, agenda.pdf
e Attachments-119/PLUM Committee meeting, 07.07.16, agenda packet.pdf




